
Dear Editors, 

on behalf of my co-authors I thank you very much for accepting our manuscript and for the smooth 

and professional review processes. Special thanks goes to the reviewers that motivated us to go back 

to details and that gave us large support to improve the manuscript. 

We will recommend the journal to others and will also consider it for further publications. I think it is 

great to have the review process open and as a kind of discussion. 

Kind regards, 

Anke Dannowski 


